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Monday 13th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 End of Year Trip: London 

 

Thank you to all the families who expressed their preference about the Year 6 end of year trip on the poll a few weeks 

ago. There were more families in favour of visiting London, so we have organised a visit accordingly. 

 

We have booked a fantastic trip to London on Monday 8th July 2024. The children will travel on public transport and 

the planned itinerary is below (however, it may need to change slightly on the day depending on timings).   

 
Meet at Hartford Train Station at 6.45am. DO NOT arrive any earlier than this as there will not be any staff to supervise children. 

 

Travel by train to London Euston (via Crewe). 

 

9.15am arrive at London Euston Station. 

 

9.30am Travel on the London Underground to Buckingham Palace. 

 

11.00am London Underground to Tower Of London. 

 

11-2.30pm Tour of The Tower of London and the ‘Queens Behind Henry VIII’ workshop. Lunch at The Tower. 

 

2.45pm River taxi along The Thames from The Tower Of London to The London Eye. 

 

3.30pm Ride on the London Eye. 

 

4.30pm Walking tour to the Houses of Parliament and picnic tea in Victoria Tower Gardens. London Underground to Euston. 

 

6.30pm Train back from London Euston to Hartford, changing at Crewe Station. 

 

8.45pm Arrive back at Hartford Train Station for collection by parents. 

 

 

As you can see, the trip to London will be an extremely long day. Children will need to bring enough food and drinks 

for the whole day, including a morning snack (breakfast) and drink; lunch and drink; tea and drink and supper to eat on 

the evening train. Lunch from school will not be available for this trip. Children will need clothes appropriate for the 

weather and will need to be able to carry everything in a rucksack. Children will need to wear their school uniforms but 

as we will be doing lots of walking, they are welcome to wear comfortable trainers and/or smart shorts. Children are 

welcome to bring books or magazines for the train journey. Mobile phones must not be taken. Please note: the 

children will be responsible for everything they bring and school cannot accept responsibility for any losses. 

 

The total cost for London, including all travel and activities will be £81.00. There will be a parent meeting about the 

London Trip on Friday 7th June at 3.30pm in the Dane Hall (Key stage 2 building) where you can ask any questions about 

the trip. Children are welcome to attend too.  

 

Please complete the consent form and return to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. Payments can be made via 

Gateway. Please feel free to contact school if you have questions or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely, Miss Evans and Mrs Hall 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
London Year 6 Trip 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________ to go on the school trip to 

London on Monday 8th July 2024. 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to have their photograph taken and used on the school website or on 

school social media pages. 

 

Emergency contact 1 

 

Name:  _________________________________        Number: _____________________________ 

 

Emergency contact 2 

 

Name: __________________________________     Number: ______________________________ 

 
Please note: these numbers will be shared with the relevant people responsible for your child on the trips and it will 

then be shredded.  

 

 Signed: ______________________________                 Date: ____________________ 
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